
The Javelina Enrollment Services Center, Financial Aid, Admissions, Registrar, Business Office,
and Military and Veterans Services are all open during regular hours:

8 a.m. - 5 p.m.  |  Monday - Friday

Give us a call at 361-593-5372 or visit us at the Javelina Enrollment Services Center in the
Memorial Student Union Building Room 132.

ENROLLMENT MANAGEMENT IS OPEN FOR BUSINESS

FINANCIAL AID QUESTIONS

SUBMITTING FINANCIAL AID DOCUMENTS
In Person:  Javelina Enrollment Services Center, MSUB, Room 132
Fax: 361-593-3026
Online Document Upload:
https://www.tamuk.edu/enrollment-management/admission/future-students/ftic-transfer/uploaddocs.html
Mail: Office of Student Financial Aid
          700 University Blvd MSC 115
          Kingsville, TX 78363

FINANCIAL AID ELIGIBILITY FOR SUMMER SEMESTER
Submit Summer Notification Request:
https://www.tamuk.edu/enrollment-management/finaid/resources/summer-notification-request.html

STUDENTS EXPERIENCING HARDSHIP OR UNFORESEEN CIRCUMSTANCES
May submit “Request for Financial Assistance Due to Hardship or Unforeseen Circumstances”:
https://www.tamuk.edu/enrollment-management/finaid/resources/financial-assistance-request.html

WORK-STUDY STUDENTS WHO CAN NO LONGER WORK BECAUSE OF COVID-19
Contact: Angelica Elizondo – Student Employment Coordinator
Phone: 361-593-5014
Email: financial.aid@tamuk.edu

GENERAL FINANCIAL AID AND SCHOLARSHIP QUESTIONS
Phone: 361-593-5372
In Person: Javelina Enrollment Services Center, MSUB, Room 132
Email: financial.aid@tamuk.edu
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ADMISSIONS QUESTIONS

SUBMITTING ADMISSIONS DOCUMENTS
In Person: Javelina Enrollment Services Center, MSUB, Room 132
Fax: 361-593-5509
Online Document Upload:
https://www.tamuk.edu/enrollment-management/admission/future-students/
ftic-transfer/uploaddocs.html
Mail: Office of Admissions
          700 University Blvd  MSC 128
          Kingsville, TX 78363

COVID-19 SPECIFIC ADJUSTMENTS
We are temporarily accepting unofficial high school transcripts.

• You may upload your unofficial transcript online. 
• By the end of the first semester, we must have an official transcript showing 
   at least six completed semesters with an original signature of a school 
   official or an original school seal.
• Electronic submission via TREx is preferred.
   (Faxed or emailed copies will not be accepted).
• If the school does not rank, this fact must be indicated on the transcript or 
   school profile.

We are temporarily waiving SAT or ACT scores.  
• If you already have scores, they should be sent directly from the testing 
   agency. 
• The Texas A&M-Kingsville SAT code is 6822 and the ACT code is 4212.
   (All test scores must contain scores from the writing component.)

NEW STUDENT AND TRANSFER ORIENTATIONS
• New Student and Transfer Orientations have been converted to an online
   format.  
   Refer students to this link to Register:
   http://www.tamuk.edu/orientation/index.html
• Students who have already registered for in-person orientation need to go to 
   the website and register for a new date. They will only be charged $35 rather 
   than usual standard fee of $100.
• For additional FAQ’s about orientation, please refer students to this link: 
   http://www.tamuk.edu/orientation/undergradnso/orientation-faq.html

VIRTUAL TOURS
• Virtual tours can be found at:
   http://www.tamuk.edu/enrollment-management/admission/tour.html

GENERAL ADMISSIONS QUESTIONS 
Phone: 361-593-5372
In Person: Javelina Enrollment Services Center, MSUB, Room 132
Email: admissions@tamuk.edu
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REGISTRAR QUESTIONS

SUBMITTING DOCUMENTS FOR REGISTRAR
In Person: Javelina Enrollment Services Center, MSUB, Room 132
Fax: 361-593-2195
Online Document Upload Email: registrar@tamuk.edu (PDF preferred)
Mail: Office of the Registrar
          700 University Blvd MSC 105
          Kingsville, TX 78363

TRANSCRIPT REQUESTS
Students are now able to DocuSign Transcript Request forms online:
https://www.tamuk.edu/registrar/Forms1.html

GENERAL REGISTRAR QUESTIONS
In Person: Javelina Enrollment Services Center, MSUB, Room 132
Phone: 361-593-2811
Email: registrar@tamuk.edu 


